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(Also, see the FFGC Quilt at the end of this document.) 

The general club meeting on November 9, 2023 featured a Make-And-Take 
design workshop session creating holiday centerpieces using “pumpkins” 
crafted from Slinky toys and fresh flowers. In addition, Slinky centerpieces 
were made using artificial plant material for two assisted living facilities on 
the the island. A total of twenty six centerpieces were delivered to Savannah 
Grand ALF and Fernandina Rehab & Nursing Center to adorn their dining 
room tables. Below are pictures of the project. 

 

The picture above is a sample of the make-and-take fresh floral centerpieces 
created by the workshop attendees. 







 



The pictures below are the centerpieces donated to the two ALFs. 







FFGC Celebratory Quilt 

2024 marks FFGC’s 100th year. A Commemorative Centennial Quilt will be 
unveiled at the annual convention that year. Each state club has been asked 
to contribute a personalized square. Here is the 8” square our member 
Frances Ambrose embroidered to represent The Bartram Garden Club. Thank 
you, Frances!! We’re excited to see the finished quilt which was unveiled a 
the State Convention in April. 
 



The Bartram Garden Club quilt square done by Frances Ambrose. 

 


